FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I was hoping you could let us know, under the Freedom of Information Act, which company you are currently working with for AP Recovery Audit projects and/or payment assurance software. We would also like some information on timings for the next RFP or tender phase for these projects. 
Currently Leicester City Council have PROACTIS intelligent capture software, an invoicing processing solution. 

Should the Council consider a request for procurement (RFP) details would be found at; Do business with us (leicester.gov.uk).
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
